
   

1 
 

SHARK ANGLING CLUB OF GREAT BRITAIN 

COMMITTEE MEETING  

HELD ON 27
th

 May AT 7.00pm 

At Looe Social Club and via Zoom  

 
Present: - M Collings - Vice Chair, C Kelly - Secretary, P Davis, C Aldridge, K Tapper, D Stone, 

 

Via Zoom: S Dabney,  

 
Apologies:  A McKay, S Ward, B Woodman – Chairman,  

 

Absent: S Thomas 
 

Minutes of Last Meeting – 

24
th

 June 2024 - Proposed as an accurate record by P Davis, seconded by K Tapper. 

 

Matters Arising 

 

1. The secretary stated that due to the Proposition voted for at the AGM, the rules now needed to 
be updated. A discussion followed and the changes were agreed. 

2. The Assistant Harbour Master had again been asked to attend the Presentation Evening with no 

reply. The secretary asked the Committee for any other ideas. Several suggestions would now be 
followed up. 

3. The Direct Debit form was now in the design stage and would be finished soon. 

4. Festival – the secretary showed the Committee the figures and stated that the Festival had made 

a profit of £1157.20. All agreed that the Festival had been a huge success. 
 

Trophy Claims –          -      S Chivers 12lb line 71” blue (awaiting results of line test) 
- G Avery – Derek Denne - awarded 
- A Whiting – Monthly June - awarded 
- R Day – R J Day trophy - awarded 
- P Davis – Sharky Martin, C Aldridge (runner up to Looe) - awarded 

 

 

Lucky Run C 

• The Winner of the July draw was A McKay winning £90.00 

 

 
New Business 

1. Geoff Galer had been in touch to ask if his recently caught fish could be marked as notable on the 

web page. It was agreed that this was a worthy catch and the Committee agreed that Mr Galer 
should be congratulated. 

2. C Aldridge asked who the Committee felt could be the next ‘Spotlight’ member or skipper for the 

Newsletter piece. A few suggestions were made. Carl will follow these up for the January 
Newsletter. 

 

 

Any Other Business 

  

1. S Dabney expressed his thanks to everyone for the success of the Festival. 

2. D Stone informed the Committee of Stephen Hunt’s condition and asked if a card could be sent. 
This was agreed. 
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3. C Aldridge asked if a Social Media post could be made to thank all the raffle prize givers as this 

had helped with funds for the Festival. He also stated that the first and second place winners of the 
festival had won with gear provided by Peter Hamilton Jones, who always sent raffle prizes. 

4. P Davis had provided the figures for catches, since 1st October 2023; 694 sharks with 56 of those 

being qualifiers. 
 

The meeting closed at 7.27 pm. 

 

Date of Next Meeting 19th August 2024 – at 7.00pm Lower Bar, Social Club, West Looe and via 

Zoom. 


